
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

This study has been approved by the Comité d’éthique de la recherche en éducation et en psychologie de l’Université de Montréal 

Study on Grief  
We are looking for MEN 

who have lost a loved one by medical aid in 

dying or by natural death with palliative care ? 

 

Help us better understand, support and care for those 

who, just like you, are facing bereavement.  
 

Are you 18 years old or older? Has your loved one passed away in Quebec 

over 6 months ago, but less than 4 years ago?                                              

Your participation would be invaluable!  
 

   What participation involves:  

- Completing short questionnaires, online or on paper (all participants) 

- Meeting us for an interview (some participants among those interested 

will be called for the interview; $20 compensation will be provided) 

To participate or for more information, please contact us: 

philippe.laperle@umontreal.ca, 

450-463-1835 ext. 63413; or call the toll-free 

number: 1-800-267-8337 ext. 63413 (Deborah Ummel) 
You can also head directly to the questionnaires by following 

this link (more information will be provided): 

https://fr.surveymonkey.com/r/studygrief 
 

https://fr.surveymonkey.com/r/studygrief

